
Citibank

November 30, 2010 
Moscow 

Changes in Tariffs 

Dear Customers! 

 
We would like to inform you of the changes in Tariffs for Banking Packages effective as of December 15, 2010. For 
more details in Changes in Tariffs please follow the link.  

Current edition of the Tariffs is available here. 
 
Thank you for choosing Citibank!  

 

http://www.citibank.ru/russia/pdf/eng/tc_changes_11_10.pdf
http://www.citibank.ru/russia/info/eng/tariffs.htm

